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Lorgaibh sinn air Facebook (Bun-Sgoil Ghàidhlig Loch Abar) agus air Twitter (@bsgla) 

We raised £208.05 for Children in Need.  Well done to all involved.  Ceud taing dhuibh uile.   

 

- You may have heard loud music coming from the building a number of weeks ago.  We are sorry for any 

inconvenience this caused.  There was a technical fault during the testing of the PA system.  

- The wild garden outside the school has now been cut down.  A decision is currently being made whether this 

area will be turfed.  

- The wild garden that was growing in the playground beside the pavement has also been cut down and turfed 

to allow more play area for our children.    

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Cèilidh Nollaig na Sgoile/School Christmas Concert 

Tuesday 13th December at 1.30pm / Wednesday 14th December at 7pm  

Cinderella 
Cinderella has a very unhappy life living with her wicked step mother and step sisters but her fate could be about to change with the 

Prince of Lochaber looking for his new wife.  A festive favourite with plenty carols and laughs!   

Dance Platform Performance  

Tickets - £5 (All proceeds to our School Fund) – please call the school for tickets.  

Sgoil-àraich Nativity 

Thursday 15th December at 11am 
The traditional story of Christmas.  

The nativity will be held in the main hall.   

Donations at the door on the morning.  

 

Christmas Service 
Kilmallie Church  

Thursday 22nd December at 10am 

 

Followed by mince pies, tea and coffee. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy Christmas and all the best for 2017! Thank you for 

your continued support, patience and goodwill over 2016.  

Bu toil leinn an cothrom seo a ghabhail gus Nollaige Chridheil agus gach beannachd airson 2017 a ghuidhe dhuibh!  

Tapadh leibh airson ur taic, foighidinn agus deagh ghean thar 2016.   

Bho chlann agus luchd-obrach Bun-Sgoil Ghàidhlig Loch Abar/The children and staff of Bun-Sgoil Ghàidhlig Loch Abar 
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